
PLYMOUTH BOULEVARD
(HIGHWAY 55 TO ROCKFORD ROAD)

Join Us for an 
Open House. 
May 30th  |  4:30 – 6:30 p.m.

Plymouth Community Center 

14800 34th Ave N, 
Plymouth, MN 55447
In Classroom 2B in the Education Wing of the 
Community Center

Plymouth Boulevard, from Highway 55 to Rockford Road, is planned 
to be reconstructed starting in the spring of 2024.  We reached out for 
feedback earlier this year, and have incorporated much of what we 
heard into the vision of the City Center 2.0 Study.

Please join us for an open house that will provide information on the 
current design and what to expect from the improvements. In addition, 
attendees will have an opportunity to learn about construction details 
and offer additional input. 

plymouthmn.gov/plymouthblvd



City of Plymouth 
3400 Plymouth Boulevard
Plymouth, MN 55447

Please visit the project website for updates:

plymouthmn.gov/plymouthblvd
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